
Join us in the Cafeteria on 

Friday, Friday April 12 at 6:00 pm 

for WALLE  
     All students MUST be accompanied by a parent or guardian 

    for the ENTIRE EVENING. 

 Bring a blanket or chairs and get comfortable! 

 (Please keep in mind those who bring chairs 

    will be sat behind cones in the cafeteria 

  to allow for all to be able to see the movie.)

FREE FAMILY 
MOVIE NIGHT 

  Snacks and drinks will be available for sale during the movie (while supplies last) 


